
 

FUNDRAISERS 
 

We will be looking 
at holding a quiz 
night in Term 3. 

Keep an eye out in 
August for more  

details. 
 

July School Holiday  
Programme 

 
Our bookings for 
the July School    

Holiday Programme 
are Open 

Head to our website 
and click on Holiday 

Programme and 
Register. 

 
Half Days and Full 

Days available. 
 

Week 1—We are 
open Wednesday 

and Friday bookings 
are available 

 
Week 2—We are 

open Monday, 
Wednesday and  

Friday bookings are 
available. 

 
 
 

 
END OF TERM 2 COMING TO A END 

In Term 3 we will be holding a In-House Competition with 
all of our gymnasts and athletes. They will have set things 
to have in there routine. As well as working towards our   
In-House Comp, they will be working on development 
skills and technique during their class session. We will 
have all the classes put together in Age Categories for 

gymnastics, tumbling and Parkour and they will compete 
against each other in a fun environment. Medals, Ribbons 
and spot prizes will be up for grabs. It will be $5 to enter, 

slips will go out first week of term, we welcome all        
parents, friends and family to come along and watch your 

child/ren with a gold coin entry. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ONLINE PAYMENTS 

ALL online payments 
NEED to have a reference 

with Child Name and   
Invoice Number.       

Thank You. To the ones 
who have not yet paid we 

will be standing down 
your child as of 1st June. 

COMPETITION SQUAD 

Our Club is on the hunt 
for anyone who may 

want to join our WAG 
Competitive Stream 
(Women’s Artistic    

Gymnastics) If you are 
keen then we need you! 
Come and talk to one of 

our coaches who will 
point you in the right 

direction 

CLASS BOOKINGS TERM 3 

Class Bookings for Term 3 are open. 

 You must get in quick to secure your spot. All athletes must      
re-register it DOES NOT just turn over. Some classes are      

already filled for Term 3. Registrations are now open to the 
public. 

ALL TERM FEES MUST BE PAID AT THE START OF THE TERM 

Bank Details are: TSB Waitara: Gymnastics Waitara.  

15-3945-0132954-00.  Ref: Child Name/Invoice Number 

 

BIRTHDAY PARTIES 

Choose us for an original, fun, active, enjoyable birthday    
party. 

Jump in the pit, swing on the bars, balance along the beams 
and bounce around on our AirTrack and floor. Head over to 

our website www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz and click on    
birthday parties to find out more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TARANAKI PRIMARY AND INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL FESTIVAL 

This year our club will be hosting this event at the end of     
August. Get in touch with your school to see how your child 
can enter. If you would like more information please don’t 

hesitate to contact  

Hayley at hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

Thank you from the team @ GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


